
 
 
 
 
 

Social Security Card 
 
 
The Social Security Administration (SSA) did not confirm the Social Security Number (SSN) 
you reported for yourself on your Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) 
application. To resolve this, please submit a copy of your Social Security Card to our office. 
This may be faxed or mailed to the address below. If you believe that the SSN you reported is 
correct, you must contact the SSA. The SSA can be contacted by calling 1-800-772-1213 or by 
visiting www.socialsecurity.gov. If the SSN is incorrect, you must make the necessary 
correction to your FAFSA online at https://studentaid.gov/fafsa.  

 
Questions? Please contact our office at 202-274-4040. 
 
 

Submit documents to:  
 

Fax: 202-274-4107 
 

AU WCL Office of Financial Aid 
4300 Nebraska Ave. NW, C202 
Washington, DC 20016-2132 

 

http://www.socialsecurity.gov/
https://studentaid.gov/fafsa

